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Gautho, Julia

From: John <jxmulry@gmail.com>
Sent: Friday, November 8, 2024 4:48 PM
To: City Council; Gautho, Julia
Subject: Regarding the Agenda

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Flagged

As far as the fee schedule, with the clear mandate from voters in Capitola for change from the incumbents, even not 
wanƟng our Mayor at the supervisor level, and the almost certainty Alexander will not be reelected in 2026 with the 
candidates already running, should we not wait unƟl January for important budget choices like this? 
 
Warmly JM 


